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Useful Information:      
Hot Dinner Menu

Artist of the

week: KatieArtist of the

week: Katie

Dates for your
diary:

Friday 17th November 2023

Our PE Day is: Monday Please ensure your
child has a full PE kit in school.

27th November 2023 - 5minute
parent evening apppointments.

30th November 2023 - EYFS Zip
Up Festival 2023 (entry criteria:
independent zip zipper upper!)

Early Date: 14th December 2023
2:15pm EYFS Nativity
performance.

Our kitchen menu works on a 3 weeks rota.
Next week is ‘Week 2’:

Well done Acorns, another super week of learning.

Thank you to lots of you for reading with your children at

home, research shows the huge positive impact this has and

we are very grateful for the support.

We are beginning to think about our EYFS nativity, keep your

eye open for script lines making the way home in bookbags

next week - if you could help the children to learn to say

them clearly and confidently, we’d be ever so grateful.

A further reminder about Zip Up Festival 2023, in order to

attend the children must be able to zip up their coats

themselves... the popcorn, glow sticks, candyfloss & Mrs

Whiston’s special playlist are ready!

CLASS NEWS:



OUR LEARNING...Star Reader:
⭐Nina⭐

Little Wandle Phonics

This week’s
sounds

@WimboldsleyCPS

@acorn_class
www.wimboldsleyprimary

school.co.uk/

go  no  to  into

This week in phonics the children have concluded their
initial sounds work, we are now able to match sounds we
hear at the start of words to their grapheme.
We have also worked on reading words with ‘s’ at the end
(plurals and verb) e.g cats, naps, hits.

At the end of every phonics session we know work to write
a phonetically plausible spelling this weeks words were:
can, back, run, had and sun. 

tricky words

This week we have taken part in lots of continuous provisiontasks linked to Diwali, the Hindu festival of light. We listened tothe story of Rama and Sita and have all made a diya pot toremember the importance of light over darkness. We have beenworking within 5 to find more and less in our maths lessons.  InPathways to Write session, we have been independentlysounding out c-v-c words and working hard to record these. Weenjoyed programming the BeeBot with our c-v-c passwords tofind words. 
Next week, in maths we will introduce the number 6 to ourrepertoire and also look at length and height as ways tomeasure. In English, we will become initial sound detectives aswe hunt for things for the anteater to eat! 
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